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GRANGE ACADEMY

Welcome Back, Seniors!

Well done to all our senior pupils, who have spent the last few 
weeks sitting exams.

The SQA invigilators asked that we pass on to you how 
impressed they were by your conduct throughout the exam diet.

They said you were all exceptional in your behaviour and your 
co-operation every day.

Thank you and well done!
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GRANGE ACADEMY

New S4 Interval

Starting from today, (new) S4 
pupils should take their break 

at Senior Interval: 
11.15am (between P3 and P4)

S4



GRANGE ACADEMY

End of Term Bowling and Golf S2 - 6

When: Friday 27th June

Where: The Garage

Time: 10:00 – 12:30

Who: All S2-S6 (90 places)

How much: £15 max (depends on numbers)

Ask guardians to register your interest by filling 

out the form by Wednesday 4th June.

https://forms.office.com/e/17uussmyAU 

Speak to Mr Armstrong

(Languages) for more info

https://forms.office.com/e/17uussmyAU
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Hospital Radio

There is currently a vacancy for a student (or 
group) on the hospital radio.

The broadcast spot is Sundays from 1 - 3pm each 
week, and training will be provided. 

Students need to be 16+ (or 14+ if they have a 
chaperone).

Any pupils who are interested should speak to 
Mr Ramsay.
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GRANGE ACADEMY

Bottles Needed!

Local community group LIFE (Living Is For Everyone) is based in 
Kilmarnock. They are holding a fun open day for some of the 
most deprived children and families in Kilmarnock, who are 

disadvantaged due to poverty. 

They would love to receive donations of bottles for their bottle 
tombola stall.

Please hand in to the school office. Alcohol must be handed in 
directly by adults, please.

Thank you. 
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GRANGE ACADEMY

School Show

Tickets for “We Will Rock You” are on sale now!

There will be 4 performances, running from Thursday 19th 
of June until Saturday 21st June.

Tickets are available at the website on the poster, or you 
can scan the QR code.

We hope to see you there!
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GRANGE ACADEMY

Foodbank Collection

As always in the run-up to the summer holidays, we will 
be running a foodbank collection in the library.

If you can spare even just one of the items listed here, it 
will make a huge difference to local people in need.

Please bring all donations to Miss Cooper by the morning 
of Friday 27th June.

Many thanks in advance.
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GRANGE ACADEMY

Raffle Prizes

In addition to the amazing top prize of a 

guitar, we are looking for as many raffle 

prizes as possible.

If you have items you would like to donate 

as raffle prizes, please speak to Mr 

Ramsay.

S2 - 6



GRANGE ACADEMY

BSL Recap

Can you remember the sign from the last bulletin?

Today
Hold both hands with your palms facing up.

Bounce them twice.



GRANGE ACADEMY

BSL Sign of the Week

Point both of your pointer fingers to the centre 
of your lips.

Move them out and up in a U shape to draw an 
imaginary smile.

It helps if you also smile when you do this 



GRANGE ACADEMY

Have a great week, Grange.

Work hard.

Be kind.
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